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Dear Parents / Guardians, 
I would like to congratulate Mrs Liz Daimol on her appointment to our teaching staff for 2018. Liz is an 
experienced educator and a welcome addition to the LIPS team. Having taught at the school in the past, Liz 
has a good understanding of the quality and professionalism of the LIPS staff. Liz will join new teacher Mr 
Simon McKiever from Australia who will arrive on Lihir in January. 
 
I am currently in the final stages of organising classes for the 2018 school year. If you know your child / 
children will not be attending Lihir International Primary school in 2018, and you have not yet informed me, 
please let me know as soon as possible so that year level numbers and class organisation can be finalised. 
 

School Council 
The final School Council meeting for 2017 will be held tonight Thursday 23rd of November from 7pm, in the 
staffroom.  

 

I look forward to seeing all School Council members at this last meeting for the year. 

 

Congratulations to our Term 4 Week 7 PrinciPal’s Award Recipients! 

 
 

Bertilla Sigere – Year 6 

 

Adeeba Ahmed – Year 5 

 

Desree Nialir – Year 3 

 

Angus Marquet – Kindy 

 

Aidan Neale – Year 1 

 

Aaron Watkins - Prep 

 

 
2018 Sport Uniforms – Updated 
As of next year 2018, the LIPS sport uniform will be changing. The new sport uniform will align with your child’s house 

team.  

 

If your child is on the Muruks house team they will require:  

 Boys/Girls – Royal Blue Polo shirt 

 Boys/Girls – Navy sport short 

If your child is on the Kumul house team they will require: 

 Boys/Girls – Red polo shirt 

 Boys/ Girls – Navy sport short 

The sport uniform is to be worn on their class’s sport day and when attending school sporting events eg. Athletics Day 

and Swimming Carnival. Sport uniforms can be purchased at the beginning of 2018 school year. 

 

The current yellow sport shirt can still be worn until a new one is needed. 

 

Please see Mrs Watkins or Alex Butt if you have any questions.  

 

      Week 8 Term 4 2017  

 

 

 



DISCO 

 

Friday 24th November at the club from 4pm-6pm. 

Hot chips and a drink will be served. 

Children in Year 2 and below will require a guardian.  

Hope to see you all there  
                                                                                                                          

After School Activities Term Four 
Beginning Week 9, there will be no more after-school activities for 
the remainder of this term. 
 
Library Books Return 

 
 

There will be no more library book borrowing from the beginning of Week 9. 
Students are requested to return all borrowed books to the library.  
Mr Neale needs to audit all resources and have them on the shelves ready for 
borrowing next year. 
 

 
School Resources Return 
During the course of the year some students have borrowed resources, such as dictionaries and 
calculators, to use at home for their homework activities.  
These must now be returned to the school for student 
use next year. 
We also request that all home readers to be returned to 

classrooms by the end of Week 9. 
Thank you  
 

 
End of Term: Term 4 finishes on Thursday the 7th December. 

 

 

Congratulations to our KINDY class for their very entertaining 

assembly of a very funny Monkey! Where is the Monkey??? 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Regards, 

Greg Neville 
 

 


